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Early Bird Reading 

 
KEPS are delighted to announce the eagerly anticipated return of Early Bird Reading!!! 
 
You are invited to come into school with your child and read with them from 8:50am-
9:00am on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays starting next week. Each session will 
have a different focus in order to encourage children to read widely and expand their 
vocabulary.  
 
Next Friday also sees the grand opening of our new library. Our newly appointed 
librarians will begin their training and library card design winners will be revealed!  
Developing a strong reading for pleasure culture is important to us and our new 
facilities will help us to become the best #KingEdREADERs.  
 
We also want to develop and support our parents love of reading too. We want to 
provide an opportunity for parents to engage in a ‘Book Swap Shop’. If you have a book 
that you wish to donate to help us start the ‘shop’ please give it to your child’s class 
teacher. Once we have stock; we can open the ‘swap shop’. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you into school on Tuesday- Happy Reading! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss Lindey Marsh 
Deputy Head Teacher/ English Leader 
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